
Member Updates 

January 2022 

 

Hello Members, 

Hope this finds you safe and warm as winter sends its icy 

temperatures and snowy conditions to much of the country. 

Facebook is full of wonderful foal arrivals, and many are 

palominos! 

Convention preparations and World Show plans have been the focus of the Executive Board during January. 

National Convention: 

Please get your registrations in and be sure to check the box for the PHB Heritage Foundation Museum tour. Fun 

things have been planned and you will want to be part of the celebrations. And your input for the direction of 

PHBA is vital to all of us, so select the committee meetings that interest you. 

World Show: 

The 2022 schedule is being completed and should be available very soon. Don’t forget that there is something 

special for Youth, Amateurs and Open exhibitors. 

 Youth Halter Buckles for each of the class winners, donated by Terry Bradshaw Quarter Horses, for PHBA 

and PB classes. 

 Amateur BAG (Bradshaw Added Gold) monies will be $100,000 this year for the PHBA and PB Halter 

classes and the Color class. 

 Open Payout Monies of $1,000 or more for these classes: Jr Western Pleasure, Sr western Pleasure, 

Ranch Riding, along with Color (in memory of Jim Mulhausen) and two PB performance classes (TBD), 

with more being added. 

2022 Sponsor Drive  

It is that time, the Youth have started making calls. Please select your preference: a program ad or class 

sponsorship, or both.  Remember: a group can place an ad or sponsor a class, so get with family and friends to 

show your support and help make the WS a success again 

Other Updates: 

Also, as your president, I have participated in various ad hoc committee calls, the Youth meeting, and acting as 

the liaison to the PHB Heritage Foundation, answering calls, emails and texts from committee chairs, Past 

Presidents and Amateurs during the month. Additionally, I’ve continued working with other horse associations 

building PHBA’s working relationships with them. 

Again, stay safe and warm! 

Respectfully, 

Mimsi 

Mimsi Roe Coon 

PHBA President, 2021-2022 


